
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'8/18/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07992-2025' 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 8:26 AM 
To: 'dtayloni@protonmail.com' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket Number: 20250151 

Good morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: dtaylorii@protonmail.com <dtaylorii@protonmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 3:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Number: 20250151 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

RE: Docket Number: 20250151 The Coming $9 Billion Energy Utility Rate Hike 

Please convey the fact that solar (and wind) power is inefficient and costly. 

Europeans bought into “green energy” and now have such unsustainably high electricity costs they can no 
longer heat their homes nor can industry function due to the high cost of electricity. 

Why are you allowing monopoly utilities to destroy affordable power? 

The only beneficiary of solar power and wind power are the suppliers of the technology. 

Please halt electricity rate hikes, and force the electric power industry to pursue forms of electrical generation 
that result in lowered cost to the customer. 
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Thanks! 
Donald and Teresa Taylor 
2624 San Antonio Drive 
Milton, FL 32583 
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